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Are you a Student with High-Functioning Autism

(HFA) or Asperger’s Disorder currently attending
College or University?

Please participate in a research study investigating the experiences of
students with HFA or Asperger’s Disorder in a college or university
setting. The study is for a doctoral thesis.

The purpose of this study is to gain a better understanding of students with HFA
or Asperger’s Disorder and their experiences in college or university. This study
will help to better understand, through the eyes of the students, what college and
university experiences are like. Findings from this study can inform us on the
needed supports for students with HFA or AD in college or university.

If you choose to participate in this study, you will be asked to participate in 2 one-
to-one interviews, totaling 2.25 hours. You will receive $20.00 for the first
interview, and $10.00 for the second, shorter interview. In no way will your
participation in this study affect the services you are currently receiving from your
disability office.

If you would like to participate in this study, please contact:

Rashmeen Nirmal at (604) 822-8609 or rnirmal@interchange.ubc.ca

For more information on the study, please contact the research team:

William McKee, Ph.D., The University of British Columbia, (604) 822-6572
Rashmeen Nirmal, M.A., The University of British Columbia, (604) 822-8609

Thank you



